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2023 Short Term Rental Regulation Update 
Public Comment Period 

 
Metro Council has directed Planning & Design Services and the Planning Commission to review the local 

ordinances concerning short-term rentals (STRs) and recommend improvements. The STR regulations were 
first adopted in 2016 and last updated in 2019. The recommended improvements address community feedback 

received since the 2019 update and issues encountered in administering the regulations.  
 

 
We want to hear from you! 

Review the potential changes and provide your comments at: 
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design/short-term-rental-regulation-update-2023 

 
The recommendations provided on this webpage are preliminary and subject to change upon review of 

additional public input. To be effective, any changes must be approved by Metro Council. The public comment 
period will remain open until the Planning Commission public hearing. 

 
 
 

Learn more about the existing regulations and view an interactive map of STRs: 
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design/short-term-rental-information 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions or Comments: 
Please contact Joe Haberman at (502)574-5178 or joseph.haberman@louisvilleky.gov 

https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design/short-term-rental-regulation-update-2023
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design/short-term-rental-information

